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Shelburne Legion news

	BINGO! Jackpot will remain at $1,000 every Monday evening, doors open at 6 p.m. play begins at 7 p.m.

Our next General Meeting will be on Tuesday, Feb. 24th at 7:30 p.m.

The Ladies Auxiliary will be having their monthly luncheon on Thursday, Feb. 19th from 11:30 a.m. until 1 p.m. They will be

serving breaded chicken breast with mashed potatoes and vegetables with apple crisp for dessert. All for the low price of $7.

This Friday night is Wing Night with Wasted Measures as your entertainment. Remember every Friday is Red Friday, show your

support to our troops by wearing Red every Friday.

Saturday Feb. 21st is our 1st Crokinole Tournament/Pot Luck. Sorry all spots are filled, but we are still looking for spotters, play

begins at 2 p.m.

Every Sunday is Funday at the branch, we have Crokinole, Darts, Pool, Crib and Euchre available. The floor renovations are done

and it looks amazing, our William Street entrance is still in progress. Thank you again to all of the wonderful volunteers that help

make this branch a success.

Newfie tickets are available at the bar. This event is on March 14th, which includes a full tradition meal, live entertainment by Off

The Rockers and lots of dancing.

By Lesa Peat
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